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Friday 03 December 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has been invited to take part in our virtual Christmas Concert next week. Each class will 

perform a song at school, which will be recorded and uploaded on to Google Classroom, for you to view 

in time for Christmas. 

In preparation for the class performances, we are asking all children to wear a Christmas costume of 

their choice on the day of their class recording. (eg: Christmas jumper, tinsel armband, etc). However, 

please avoid wearing the colours green and blue, as these colours will interfere with the green screen 

recording. Our choir will also be performing a song, and they have decided that they would all like to 

wear white, with a red accent. 

 

The recording of class performances will take place on the following days: 

• Year 3 will be performing on Wednesday 8th December 2021 

• Year 4 and the choir will be performing on Thursday 9th December 2021 

• Year 5 and Year 6 will be performing on Friday 10th December 2021 

 

Please can you ensure that your child has their costume on the required day. To ensure that the 

children are camera ready, we encourage you to bring their costumes into school as soon as possible. 

The costumes can be kept in their classroom for safe keeping, until the day of their recording. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Adela 

 


